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29.03.20
Dear Parents and Children

I hope you had a good first week at home and that you have begun to work through the learning packs that were sent home with you. As I've told some parents and children already, try to do a little work each day and if you find something tricky or you don't understand, email your teachers on the class email accounts and they will try to help you. We appreciate that working at home is not like school but a routine does help with regular breaks and plenty of fresh air in the garden. I've enjoyed my once a day evening dog walk even more so this last week. 

It has been very strange for us all as we begin this new regime. Last week, we organised a skeleton staff to look after the children of Key Workers and Vulnerable Children. This was needed early in the week but as far as we know, we don't foresee anyone needing us for the coming weeks. If you consider yourself one of these groups, then please read my letter, dated 20.03.20 (copy on the school website - Coronavirus page)  which explained the government's definition of these groups, and if you feel you need this support, then staff will resume this service to our school community. Mrs Atkins has set up a booking service via the Parent Evening booking system. Alternatively, if you cannot access this site, you can email the admin account or telephone our emergency number. 
We have placed lots of information on the school website, the Coronavirus page has information not just from school, but we have also included FAQ page and a Coronavirus symptoms chart which I have found useful. Teachers will regularly update their class pages as well as trying to keep in contact with children with weekly updates.
School was a very sad place last week without the children and we hope to see you all back in school very, very soon. But to do this, we must make sure that we all socially distance ourselves, keep washing our hands and listen to any other guidance that comes from the government.
Please rest assured, we will do everything that we can to support you all through this very difficult and uncertain time.
Best Wishes
Mrs Talbot
Urchfont C. E. Primary School


Cuckoo Corner, Urchfont, Devizes, Wiltshire, SN10 4RA


Tel: 01380 840793


Email: admin@urchfont.wilts.sch.uk














                                                     

